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IrnISS ... 
Marguerite McLean 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 

To: Katherine Fleming 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Docket Titles 

G 

Monday, August 23,2010 3:04 PM 

Erik Sayler; Marguerite McLean; Catherine Potts; Mary Macko 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention, Katherine. We will make the revision to the docket titles per this e- 
mail. It won't change the title on the recommendations, but any future filings will have the corrected title. 

Marguerite, please follow-up on the docket title revisions. 

Cathi, please print a CASR for the docket file. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Dorothy Menmco 
ChirfDeprrty Cor~mzission Clerk 
Floridu Public Service Cornrt~issiori 
Ofice of Cotnrrrission Cirrk 
8.5~~4 I3-6770 

Please note: Flonda has a vary broadpublic records law, Mosl wnften communications lo or from Stafe oficials regarding state business a@ public records available lo lhe 
public and media upon request Your e-mail communications may therefore be subjecl lo public disclosure 

From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 2:35 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Marguerite McLean; Erik Sayler 
Subject: Docket Titles 

I'm not sure why I'm just noticing this, but for the following dockets: 100154, 100155, 100157, 100158, 100159, 
100160, and 100161, it states for the docket title "Petition of approval of demand-side management plan. . . " instead 
of "Petition for_approval of demand-side management plan . . . " I looked at all the petitions filed and they are styled 
"petition for approval." 

It's probably too late to do anything about it now, since we've already filed the recs, but I was curious. 

Thanks! 

8/23/20 10 


